
Advancement Pins 

(Union College) 

(Small Artifact 1) 

 
 
Artifact 

 

Two pins given as gifts to donors by the Advancement Office in the 1980s.  One is 
small gold-colored peanut.  The other is a small red oval with the Union College logo 
on it.  The peanut pin was distributed on a card with this text: 
 

“Thank you for your recent pledge to support Union College.  Faculty and staff 
generosity is doing much to insure Union’s long term success.  Please accept 
his golden peanut pin as a small thank you and symbol of your support. 
 
Dean Hubbard” 

 
Provenance 

 
Believed to have come from the estate of Chloe Foutz. 

  
Use 
 
 All users of this collection will complete the [Application to Use Unpublished 
Records], and observe the regulation specified in the [Patron’s Agreement] and 
[Researcher’s Code of Conduct].  Suggested citation for this collection: 

Box 1, Union College Advancement Pins (Small Artifact 1), Ella 
Johnson Crandall Memorial Library Heritage Room, Union College, 
Lincoln, Nebraska. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


